



Welcome Back!

It is hard to believe that summer is almost over and it is time for school to begin already. Exciting changes and excellent opportunities abound this year!



New Elementary Update

The new elementary building is nearing completion!

Students will have a chance to meet their new teacher during a Meet & Greet Friday, August 11th at 6PM.



REMINDERS

- Enrollment is Thursday, August 3rd, 7AM - 6PM
- Health Department Nurses will be at Enrollment from 2PM -6PM to administer immunizations to students that need them
- Pre-School screenings will also take place for students age 3-5 who did not complete the screening last spring
- ALL students will eat free this year!
- Four day school week (M-Th), <u>USD 387 calendar CLICK</u> <u>HERE</u>



New and Familiar Faces

John West – Superintendent and Elementary Principal Phillip Becker – K-12 Music
Larry Amer – K-12 Art
Janee Umbarger – K-12 Counselor
Jessica Wilson – Title I
Tonia Raymond – Pre–K
Tianne Wambsganns – Kindergarten
Carrie Strycker – 1 st grade
Deb Crawshaw – 2nd grade
Tracy Russell – 3rd and 4th grades
Rebekah Hyer – 5th grade

Krystle Mayginnes - MS/HS Principal
Jeff Almond - HS Social Studies and AD
David Batzer - Career and Post-Secondary (Vo-Ag)
Cathy Caylor - Career and Post-Secondary (FACS)
Luke Shandy- Tech
Cynthia Dvorachek - HS English
Dala Loomer - HS Math
Robert Pearce - HS Life Science
Chary Weilert - MS Science
Deanne Vogts - MS